
 

 

 

 

 

May 5, 1997 

 

 

Mr. Stewart Aly 

Associate Deputy General Counsel 

Office of the General Counsel 

Department of Defense 

1600 Defense Pentagon 

Washington, DC 20301-1600 

 

Re: Review of Gerald R. Ford Library Documents Under the JFK Act 

 

Dear Mr. Aly: 

 

I am writing you in order to remind you of the set of Ford Library documents that were sent to you by 

our office under the cover letter of March 20, 1997.  Please process these documents by June 1, 1997 

so that the Review Board may prepare them for public release. 

 

If you should have any questions, please call me at the number listed above.  Thank you again for 

your continued cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

D. Sydney Reddy 

Analyst 

 

 

 

 

 

 


